
  

To:   Nova Scotia Parish Council Past Presidents 

  

From:   Peggy Mac Neil  

Date:    January 10, 2020 

Copied:   Antigonish Diocesan Past President Cleo Windsor 

                       Halifax Yarmouth Diocesan Past President Elizabeth Doyle     

                       National Past President Margaret Ann Jacobs 

                       Nova Scotia Provincial Executive (FYI ) 

Happy New Year! What a gift you are to the League! Welcome to our new past presidents and thank 

you to all past presidents for your leadership and work. We all share a mutual love and support for the 

League. Continue working with your council president and members by being a mentor. Help your 

council in any way you can so that your council will remain strong. “Care For Our Common Home”. 

Our beautiful theme! As we care for one another I encourage you to support one another as we face our 

challenges moving forward in the League. Pray that we will be “Women of the Gospel” as we go 

forward. “Go forth and bring the Good News.” It is an exciting time for the League as we roll out our 

strategic plans for the future. 

In the fall Memo from Margaret Ann Jacobs, National Past President and Chairperson of Laws she 

reminds us of the importance and insight in deliberating procedures to be followed in dealing with 

challenges councils may be facing. Refer to your National Manual of Policy and Procedure, pages 52-

57. I am so pleased with how vibrant and alive we are as sisters in the league. We continue to receive 

many blessings and any trials we endure will only make us stronger and more committed to the league.  

Let us give thanks for being called to do our work for Jesus, who is with us always. 

May God bless you as we journey together into our new year and prepare for our 100th Anniversary ! 

 

Blessings! 

Nova Scotia Provincial Council 

Catholic Women’s League of Canada 

Past President Communique # 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


